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It is the mission of Central Point Preparatory Academy to provide all students with a content-rich, 
academically challenging education with a well-defined, sequential curriculum in a safe, orderly, 
disciplined environment. 

 
Dear CPPA families, 
 
It is with great pleasure to welcome you to the 2023-2024 school year at Central Point Preparatory 
Academy. As we lay the foundation to providing our students with an education that will prepare them for 
the future, we would like to thank our past and current families for being an important part of our students 
growth and development over the past 3 years here at Central Point Preparatory Academy. As we move 
into the new year, our families will play a vital role in the overall success of our school. Working together 
as a team with our families, we can assure that our students will have every opportunity to reach their full 
potential.  
 
As Principal, I will provide a safe and nurturing school environment for our students that will allow them 
to focus on their academic and social development. At CPPA, we have a skilled and trained core of teachers 
who care about our student’s success in and out of the classroom. Our teachers will create and maintain a 
classroom environment that is conducive to learning, as well as to growing and developing our students’ 
minds. CPPA teachers will also model and educate our students on those fundamental skills necessary to 
become successful learners this academic year and beyond.  
 
As we enter a new year, please join us in making sure that this year at Central Point Preparatory Academy 
is the best year yet!  
 
Todd A. Coleman, Principal 
Central Point Preparatory Academy 
680 Harrisburg Pike 
Columbus, Ohio 43223                    


